
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
THERE MAY BE A QUORUM  

OF  

MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

 PRESENT AT THE 

 

City Employee Christmas Party 

On  

Thursday, December 22, 2016 

 at 12:00 Noon 

at 

 

The Depot Steak House 

(60 S. 10th Street) 

  

 

NO CITY BUSINESS  

WILL BE DISCUSSED 

                            
                                                      Posted: 12/15/16 


